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MPIA Request for IAD Records
muckrock.com/foi/prince-georges-county-328/mpia-request-for-iad-records-121509

From: Prince George's County Sheriff Department

12/01/2021

Subject: MPIA Requests for disclosure of IAD Files

Dear Muck Rock News and other requestors,

This responds to your 22 November request for:

“Complete investigative files for each complaint, including but not limited to reports of

recorded statements, video surveillance or body camera footage, investigative files, witness

interviews, and photographs.

 
- The investigative findings of each complaint.

 
- Any correspondence from the Civilian Review Board, Police Advisory Commission or other

civilian police oversight board.

 
- The final disposition of each case, if any.”

Your request was related to two former PGSO employees Lamar McIntyre (431)

 
and George Rodgers (339).

Pursuant to the MPIA at Gen. Pro. Art., Sec. 4-201 (b) the PGSO is notifying Muck Rock

News that it may inspect the IAD records of these separated employees by following the

following procedures:

Please contact the Commander of the Internal Affairs / Policy Compliance Unit, Capt. Lisa

Smith #298, at (301) 780-7360 and

LDSmith1@co.pg.md.us<mailto:LDSmith1@co.pg.md.us> and she will arrange for you and a

designated number of inspectors to visit our IAD offices in New Carrollton, MD that can be

accessed via the New Carrollton Metro Station. Please be advised that Capt. Smith will

provide the standards for conducting your records inspection. At the conclusion of your

inspection you will not be permitted to leave our offices with documents. Instead, the IAD

Unit will conduct a review of the records that were identified for disclosure to determine that

no Technical Infractions, Civilian data, and any other personnel information that remains

confidential is not disclosed. You will be notified of the costs in man hours and reproduction

costs that are associated with your request.

Please be prepared to respond to our offices with a certified check in the amount of monies

identified by our offices prior to those records being released to your organization.

If you have any questions related to this process please direct them to Capt. Smith.

https://www.muckrock.com/foi/prince-georges-county-328/mpia-request-for-iad-records-121509/
mailto:LDSmith1@co.pg.md.us
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We hope this was helpful.

Mark K. Spencer, Esquire

PGSO Inspector General

________________________________

This E-mail and any of its attachments may contain Prince George’s County Government or

Prince George's County 7th Judicial Circuit Court proprietary information or Protected

Health Information, which is privileged and confidential. This E-mail is intended solely for

the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended

recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,

copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of and attachments to this E-mail is

strictly prohibited by federal law and may expose you to civil and/or criminal penalties. If

you have received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently

delete the original and any copy of this E-mail and any printout.

 

 


